Attachment No. 1 |

From: <deannieb550@sbcglobal.net>{PRIVATE }
To: <BNeill@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: ~ 4/24/07 10:24:52 AM

Subject: NCTD problems in O'side

Hi Ben,

I realize this may be small in light of all the cases you are working
on. But NCTD continues to trash the Loma Alta Creek Corridor. They
are definitely not taking your NOV too seriously. Frankly they have
continued to trash the Sprinter line throughout Oceanside much to the
detriment of the creek since we recently had over 1/2 inch of rain.
Much of it washed into the creek. Up and down the line there are
hundreds of instances of erosion and sediment entering the creek-
particularly in the stretch between Rancho Del Oro Road and College Avenue.
Also the problem continues at the Crouch Street Crossing with gravel,
sandbags and the like washing downstream. Photo Attached. I have
noted this problem with the city since last November and no results
in clean up.

Thank you for adding this additional photos to your file.
Regards,
Nadine

Nadine I Scott

550 Hoover St.
Oceanside, CA 92054
760-757-6685
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